
  
 
Thursday, November 17, 2022 

 
 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 
 

• Hey Seagulls! Burrrrrh its COLD in here! Luckily, we have just the thing to warm us all 

up this winter season. The Latinos Unidos Frío Freeze dance on December 9th. The 

theme this year is a Royal Winter. Latinos Unidos is beyond excited to host all Seagulls 

on December 9th from 7-9PM in the EHS Cafeteria, with special holiday themed drinks 

from the EHS Café to keep us all dancing! Come ready to salsa, pop, lock and rock the 

night away and get your tickets starting THIS Monday, November 21st in the Cafeteria. 

Tickets are $5 with ASB, $7 without. Be one of the first 100 buyers and get a collector's 

edition ticket! Burrrrrrh! Hurry and get your tickets!" 

• The Makerspace club invites your 2nd period class to add leaves to our Gratitude Trees!. 

It’s super simple: get a leaf from your teacher, write down something you are grateful for, 

along with your name, then send your class leaves back to the library.  Be a be-LEAFer 

and FALL for this opportunity to celebrate things we are grateful for. 

• Hey Seagulls! Latinos Unidos is gearing up for Winter Break, and with it comes their 

annual Regalo Rush Toy Drive! The Latinos Unidos Toy Drive is an initiative that 

restarted during the COVID years, when many families had little resources to spend on 

the winter season. Thus the Toy Drive was re-born! Around the school there are posters 

printed in color with QR codes that YOU can scan. These QR codes lead to a Google 

Form that you can fill out (with your family) if you would like a little help with gifts this 

winter season. There is a second QR code that leads to a different form for those of us 

who would like to help and donate gifts to a family in need. Whether you need help or 

want to help a family in need, please feel free to stop by Profe Vidal's room C110 or 

Maestra Alcántar's room C112 for more guidance or questions if you have them! 

• If you are riding a bus other than your assigned route, you need a bus pass.  Bus passes 

are available at the front desk before school, passing time or lunches.  Do not wait until 

the end of the day to get your pass.   

• Girls basketball is still looking to fill their rosters!  If you are interested in turning out, 

please stop by and see Mrs. Sievers in the athletics office!     

 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  

 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


